
From: registrar
To:
Subject: CM: Letter of Comment - EB-2020-0246
Date: Wednesday, February 10, 2021 10:01:14 AM

From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Tuesday, February 9, 2021 7:40 PM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment - 

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2021-02-09

-- Case Number --
EB-2020-0246

-- Name --
Sylvia  Smith

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
This doesn't make any sense.  I do not agree with charging different rates.
There should be a standard rate for consumptions whether we are fulltime residences or not.

Hydro gauging is once again.  The smart meters were a joke that I was impacted with and took many letters to senior
executives at Hydro and going to the Ombudsman's office plus threatening to go to the media and now we are going
to have increased rates for non consumption.  I already get charged ridiculous delivery charges.

-- Attachment --




